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 T E L E P H O N E  C O N V E R S A T I O N  R E C O R D  
 
Call To: Glenn County Air Pollution Control District (GCAPCD) 

Phone No.: 530-934-6500 Date:  12/21/2009  

Call From:  Pamela Vanderbilt   

Subject: CEQA Air Quality Guidelines in Glenn County  

I contacted the GCAPCD and left a message asking about any applicable CEQA guidelines that we should use to 
conduct air quality impact analysis for projects in Glenn County.  

Ian Ledbetter returned my call and left a message, indicating that the GCAPCD has no CEQA-related air quality 
guidelines.  They are not typically asked to serve as a lead agency, rather the county planning department would 
serve that role.  Mr. Ledbetter suggested that we may wish to use Butte County’s CEQA guidelines, published in 
2008. 

 

 


